
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

29 October 2024 

 

 

 

Dear parent,  

 

We trust that you found our Year 7 Tutor Evening a useful experience, which ran on Thursday 17th October. 
We truly value the collaborative approach between school, teacher and home to ensure we can fully support 
students through their learning journey at Burscough Priory Academy. 

 

As discussed on the evening with your child’s respective tutor, please find attached to this letter a copy of 
the Engagement in Learning report. We firmly believe that attendance and engagement in learning are the 
biggest indicator for academic success. National statistics demonstrate that school attendance below 90% 
has a detrimental impact on student’s outcomes and we encourage all students to aim to maintain 
attendance above 96%.    
  
If the attached report raises a question, please could you support your child by discussing the issues that are 
pertinent to the judgement? If you then feel you need to, contact us via the 
enquiries@burscoughprioryacademy.org  email address.   

 

Yours faithfully,   

C Lyons  

Mr Lyons    

Deputy Headteacher   
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